Shalik ID. Bulton Cody L. Dorsey
Commission Chairaian Policy Ad-Hoe Comumitter Chairm

October 10, 2013

Bernard C. “Jack Young, President
Baltimore City Council

100 North Holliday Street, Room 400
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Dear Mr. President:

The Baltimore City Youth Commission supports Council Bill 13-0261 introduced by
Councilman Brandon Scott.

Students still enrolled in school should not be able to stay out after 1 Ipm during the school year.
Commissioners also yield to Councilman Scott’s bill which would allow parents and guardians a

choice of counseling instead of jail and/or fines.

We have spoken to our peers, and some believe this legislation will not deter youth from
committing crime, but most believe that students will be safe if they are at home.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shalik D. Fulton Cody L. Dorsey
Commissioner Chairman Committee Chairman



